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19th March 2020 
 
Dear Head teacher 
 
Re: Covid – 19 
 
In light of the guidance from government today please can we ask you to remind students, 
via your school website and social media platforms, about the availability of school nurse 
support. School nurses are available 9am – 5pm Monday to Friday, via ChatHealth – our 
confidential text messaging service. The contact number for ChatHealth is 07507 332891. 
 
Please can you publicise the link for the ISPHNS website on the school website also.  
https://humberisphn.nhs.uk/  
 
Our website is a useful resource for many parent/carer queries, and also contains 
information to support young people.  
 
Our duty teams are available to answer and any staff or parental queries. For each localities 
duty team please take a look at his link: 
 
https://humberisphn.nhs.uk/contact/  
 
Any changes to our service will be publicised via our Facebook, Instagram and Twitter 
pages. 
  
 
Kind regards 
 
Jacki Scott School Nurse Haltemprice ISPHN Team 01482 335010 
Deanna Hind Goole ISPHN Team 01405 752931 
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